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Dear Customer, 

 

Thank you for using Beijingmath.  We appreciate your support and valuable suggestions.  We will have a 

new software release on 12/02/2011 (this Friday) from 00:30 AM to 7:30 AM US Central Time.  During this 

period, you will not be able to access Beijingmath.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

The new features are: 

Check Progress: Ability to reset a student’s score to zero 
 

 

Check Progress: Ability to review the questions that were answered incorrectly by a student 
 

 

Assignment report: Ability to receive and review a detail report on incorrectly answered questions. 
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We are constantly seeking ways to improve our product to deliver the best customer experience.  Any 

suggestions or comments are welcomed. 

 

Thank you again and have a great holiday season. 

 

Sincerely, 

Beijingmath Support Team 


